6829

Minutes of a Meeting of the Community Committee of Bingham Town
Council held in The Old Court House, Church Street, Bingham, on
Tuesday, 11th September, 2012, at 7.30 p.m.

PRESENT:

1.00

2.00

3.00

4.00

5.00

Councilior M. Barham — Chairman
" Mrs. J. Marshall
! F. Purdue-Haoran
" Mrs. M. Stockwoaod

APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE AND ACCEPTANCE:

Apologies for Absence and Acceptance were received from Councillors
Mrs. S. Hull and Mrs. T. Kerry.

DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST:

There were no Declarations of Interest received.

MINUTES:

The Minutes of the meeting held on the 17th July, 2012, having been
circulated prior to the meeting, were taken as read, approved and signed

by the Chairman as a true record.

01 Matters Arising (For information)

There were no Matters Arising for information to report.

PROMOTION ISSUES:

01 Christmas Fair/Lights

Councillors received an update on progress. Preparations were
well in hand. To date, there had been seven stall bookings and
responses were awaited from sponsors. Traders had received
letters regarding Christmas trees and responses were also
awaited on these.

02 Website - Update

A working party consisting of Councillors Barham, Harvey,
Mrs. Hull and the Town Clerk would be convened to progress this
matter.

COMMUNITY ISSUES:

01 Community Building - Update

Councillor Barham confirmed that this working party had been
transferred to Paolicy & Resources.
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BINGHAM NEIGHBOURHOOD WATCH - PROPOSED SAFETY
FAIR, OCTOBER, 2013

The Safety Fair was deemed to be an excellent idea, and it was agreed
to invite Bob Garland from Bingham Neighbourhood Watch to a future
meeting when there was sufficient information to present; the Clerk to
send a letter of thanks in response to the proposal for a Fair.

CORRESPONDENCE:

01 Rushcliffe Borough Council

A letter had been received about the Warmstreets Insulation
Scheme and Electricity Monitor Loan Scheme. Councillors noted
the information and agreed to promote the schemes on the Town
Council website and noticeboards.

As there was no further business to transact, the meeting closed at 7.43 p.m.

-------------------------------------




